
 
 
 
 
 

MEMO CIRCULAR: 2024.019.ALL STUDENTS 

 

Date: October 3, 2024 

 

Subject: Electricity Rate Changes 

Dear Students, 

Please be advised that starting October 6, 2024, there will be changes to the electricity rates and 

policies as outlined below: 

1. Weekly Electricity Fee: 

The weekly electricity fee will increase from ₱600 to ₱700. 

(This change applies to NEW STUDENTS only.) 

 

2. Exceeding 16 kWh Usage: 

For those who exceed 16 kWh per week, the additional charge will increase from ₱25 per 

kWh to ₱30 per kWh. (This change applies to ALL STUDENTS.) 

 

Please note that the increase in electricity rates is due to recent increase in rates from our electricity 

provider. For existing students, only the change in exceeding 16 kWh usage rates (per student) 

will apply. However, for new students, both the weekly electricity fee and the excess usage rates 

will be applicable.  

We encourage everyone to be mindful of their electricity usage to help manage costs. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

PHILINTER ACADEMY MANAGEMENT 

 


